
     
 
 
 

 

The Gordon Brown Centre Golden Rules 

 

The following rules are designed to ensure that you have maximum enjoyment in 

the safest possible environment: 

1. Respect each other, the teachers, and the Centre staff during your visit. 

2. Always ensure that you stay within the boundaries described during your 

site tour on your first day. 

3. Boys and girls to stay in their own dormitories. 

4. Consider others at night-times, keeping noise to the minimum so others 

can sleep. 

5. If you feel sad, unhappy, or unwell please talk to a member of your school 

staff. 

6. Please contribute to keeping your dormitory space clear, clean, and tidy. 

7. If you need your bedclothes changing for any reason, please speak to a 

member of your school staff. 

8. Please make sure that only indoor shoes are worn when you are in the 

dormitories. Boots and outdoor shoes are to be kept outside in the grey 

boxes. 

9. Please ensure that you listen to the Centre staff when they are explaining 

information to you so that you can be kept safe. 

10. When visiting the animals please ensure that you always have a member 

of the school staff or Centre staff with you. 

11. Please take an active part in cleaning and tidying the dormitories, working 

as a team to ensure that the spaces are kept clean. 

12. Have a great visit at The Gordon Brown Centre and please let us know 

how much you enjoy it because we really appreciate knowing that you had 

a wonderful time. 


